
 

July 15, 2020 
 
Dear CLO Members, 
 
Community Literacy of Ontario is pleased to present our July 2020 
E-Communiqué, which focuses on ​Helpful Resources: Planning for Re-Opening​.  
 
As Ontario enters "Stage 3" of reopening our province, many Literacy and Basic 
Skills agencies are starting to plan how, under what conditions and when they 
might re-open. There is no set answer to this question, as it depends upon many 
factors unique to each agency and community. However, since Community 
Literacy of Ontario has had many requests for information related to this topic, 
we pulled together a special Members E-Communiqué with some practical 
resources to help you assess and plan.  
 
We hope that these resources are helpful to your staff and Boards as you assess 
future steps. 
  
www.communityliteracyofontario.ca/wp/wp-content/uploads/July-2020-CLO-E-Communique.pdf 
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